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COMMUNITY UPDATE JANUARY 27, 2016

AGE FRIENDLY STEERING COMMITTEE
REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS

The City of Campbell River is inviting interested members of the public to 
apply to serve on the City’s Age Friendly Steering Committee.

The City is looking for up to six (6) members who have experience and 
expertise working with older adults (60+), people who are older adults (60+) 
and/or younger people interested in advancing a more accessible community.

The purpose of the Age Friendly Steering Committee is to advise and support 
the City to develop and administer an age friendly needs assessment and 
subsequent action plan that will move Campbell River towards being granted 
Age Friendly Community Status.

To accomplish this purpose the Steering Committee will

1.	 Develop a coordinated approach between government, citizens, service 
providers and community organizations.

2.	 Monitor the progress of the project and report to the Community 
Services, Recreation and Culture Commission.

3.	 Review the results of the needs assessment and assist in the development 
of an action plan.

4.	 Assist the City in procuring a consultant to conduct the needs assessment 
and create an action plan.

Appointments to the Steering Committee will be for a maximum of 12 
months.

Information and applications are at City Hall or at www.campbellriver.ca 
under “What’s New”

Apply today! Deadline is 4:00 PM Tuesday, February 9, 2016

Questions? Please contact Michele Sirett, Recreation and Culture Supervisor 
at 250-286-1161 or email michele.sirett@campbellriver.ca


